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Dear Parents and Carers, 

A reminder that Parent Appointment bookings went live on eSchools on Monday. Please make sure that you book 

an appointment to see your child’s class teacher.  

Next week we have the travelling Book Fair in school. You will be able to purchase books after school from 

Wednesday 28th February until Monday 4th March. Friends of School kindly helped to support the Book Fair last 

year, by helping to sell books after school. If you are able to spare 20 minutes at the end of the day to help us, 

please let the school office know. Thank you.  

Wiltshire Council have asked all schools to participate in a pupil well-being survey. In primary schools, this is only 

for children in Years 4, 5 and 6. Please see the attached information sheet, which provides further details about 

the survey.  

Canberra Class are carrying out a Design Technology project this term and they need small cat food boxes for this. 

Miss Gee has kindly asked if anyone could send any used cat food boxes into school for the class to use. Thank 

you in advance for your support with this.  

Every year, Geraldton and Nelson Class go on a residential trip to Mill on the Brue, which is an outdoor education 

centre in Bruton, Somerset. There will be an information meeting for parents and carers held on Monday 18th 

March, at 6.00pm in Nelson Class. The trip will take place at the beginning of the next academic year. If your child 

will be in Year 5 or 6 from September, please attend to find out all about the planned visit, including the 

programme of activities, how the trip is organised and the payment options available.  

We hope that you all have a restful weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Adam Lewis  

Headteacher  
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